“Strathfield”
MILLTHORPE 2798

Mr Toby Philip

Senior Planning Officer
NSW Department of Planning
23-33 Bridge Strect
SYDNEY 2000

Dear Mr Philip
Re: Submission re. Flyers Creek Wind Farm (Application MP08-0252)

I understand that Flyers Creek Environment Assessment (EA) is now on public
display.

I am writing to voice my Support for the project. I have no objections to the Flyers
Creek Wind Farm project.

I am a landowner within the Flyers Creek Area and do not envisage the Flyers Creck
Wind Farm will have a detrimental affect on the area. In fact, I believe there will be
environmental and financial gains for the area.

I am very happy to discuss this matter further. I can be contacted at work on
63616911. :

Yours faithfully

Helen Wilson
Landowner, Flyers Creek Area
7 November 2011



